Greater Chicago FAASTeam presents:

VMC Club - Pilot Safety for VFR Pilots

After a short video, members will discuss how
they would respond to the given scenario. This is
an open forum for free ideas and we all learn
from shared experience!

Directions: Please note that we are changing from 3rd
Thursdays to 4th Tuesdays for VMC CLUB!

We meet at the EAA Chapter 22 Hangar. Look for the big
EAA sign on the hangar, at the end of the row at the first right
turn after the gate. If gate is closed, call 815-621-9142 for
code.

Please Register to get WINGS credit for this event.
Please observe all state and local Covid requirements. (We
will plan to have the hangar door open if it is not too cold.)

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to
www.mywingsinitiative.org
for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



